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2121 Innovation Court, Suite 100 
P.O. Box 5095 
De Pere, WI  54115-5095 
(920) 497-2500 
foth.com 

March 30, 2023 

 
Chief, Environmental Permits Division   
Office of Pollution Control 
P.O. Box 2261 
Jackson, MS 39225 

Re: Menasha Packaging Co., LLC, Pelahatchie, Mississippi 
 No Exposure Certification Application for Exclusion from NPDES Storm Water Permitting 

Dear Chief: 

On behalf of Menasha Packaging Co., Inc., we are submitting the enclosed Mississippi 
Department of Environmental Quality No Exposure Certification for Exclusion from NPDES Storm 
Water Permitting application for the facility located at 108 Industrial Drive, Pelahatchie, 
Mississippi.  Storm water that falls upon the site is not exposed to industrial activity.  As such, we 
are requesting coverage under the Mississippi Department of Environmental Quality a No 
Exposure Certificate.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (920) 496-6990 or 
Jessica.Zahn@foth.com.  

Sincerely, 

Foth Infrastructure & Environment, LLC 

Jessica McCuskey Zahn, CHMM Kathryn Kleiner  
Lead Environmental Scientist Project Environmental Scientist 
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